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REFEREE FRIENDLY  
CLUB REFEREE  
CONFIRMATION

Dear Referee,
We look forward welcoming you to Epworth Forest Juniors Football Club, we are a  
Referee Friendly Club and have support in place to make you feel most welcome. 
When at our club you will have a Referee Liaison Officer in a hi-vis jacket who will be your point 
of contact for the day. The Referee Liason Officer is there to:

BE YOUR MATCHDAY CONTACT
Provide you with the information for the day 
e.g. pitch number and introduce you to the 
managers

 �Answer any questions you may have
Pay your money prior to the game
Provide you with a drink for the game

AS A REFEREE FRIENDLY CLUB  
WE WILL ALSO HAVE 
Regular referee mentors in attendance to 
provide support for your development. 
Please do not forget to introduce yourself  
to the referee mentor and they will be  
able to provide you with high quality  
developmental feedback.

TO RECEIVE OUR FULL SUPPORT AS A 
REFEREE FRIENDLY CLUB,  
Can you please make sure you …

Reply to this confirmation within 48 hours
�Arrive at the ground no later than  
30 minutes before kick off
Meet our Referee Liaison Officer who will 

be able to welcome you to the club

Welcome to 
Epworth Forest Juniors Football Club 
and we look forward to seeing you  
at your upcoming fixture!

@leicsfa


